HOMER CENTRAL SCHOOLS FOOD SERVICE OFFICE

80 SOUTH WEST ST., P.O. Box 500 HOMER, N.Y. 13077 (607) 149-1216 #1 FAX # (607) 749-1016

Wendy Swift
Director of Food Service

Michael Falls
Assistant Superintendent for Management

June 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your 12th grade student may have a balance on their school meal account. To request a refund or to transfer funds, please complete this form and return to the food service office at the address listed below by June 16th, 2023.

Senio	r Student Name
Please	e check one of the following:
	Transfer the funds to my other child's account attending school next year.
	Name School
	Refund these funds in a check to:
	Name:
	Address:
Cuora	dian aignatura:
Guard	dian signature:

Important Note

Online payment option will be disabled on June 9th, 2023. No credit card payments will be received after this date. Please cancel your senior student's account by June 16th 2023.

Please return this form by June 16, 2023 to:

Homer Central School District Food Service Department 80 South West St., P.O. Box 500 Homer, NY 13077

If you have any questions, please call Joan Redfield at 607-749-1216 Opt #1.